
 

         

 

PLANNING COMMISSION  

RESCHEDULED MEETING NOTICE 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of Empire Planning Commission NOVEMBER 

REGULAR MEETING originally scheduled for Tuesday, November 7, 2023, has been 

rescheduled and is now being held on Tuesday, November 1, 2023, at 7:00 PM at the 

Empire Township Hall, 10088 W. Front St., Empire, MI 49630.  

 

An agenda of the meeting may be found on the village website once posted.  

 

https://leelanau.gov/empirevillage.asp 

 

 

Persons with questions or individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or 
services to effectively participate in the meeting should contact the Village of Empire 
Office at: (231) 326- 5466, PO Box 253, Empire, Ml  49630, or at 
deputyclerk@villageofempire.com. 

https://leelanau.gov/empirevillage.asp

